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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

YOUNG VOICES 
Dear Parents  
 

Once again our year 6 children have the fabulous opportunity of taking part in the Young Voices Concert at 
the AO Arena, Manchester. 
 

 Date: Wednesday 1st February 2023 
 Time leaving school: 12.15pm  
 Arriving back at school: 10.45pm (approx.) 
 Cost: all payable via ParentPay 

 

However, if your child is either on free school meals, an armed forces service child or a looked after child 
school will pay for the coach from the ppg budget unless you are willing and able to meet this 
contribution...please see ppg statement on the website PP Strategy (bowerham.lancs.sch.uk) for further 
details of how this is spent. 
 

 

 Cost By 

Coach £13.15 Friday 27th January 
2023 

Audience Tickets  £23.70 (70p 
transaction 
fee included) 

Wednesday 23rd 
November 
2022(after this date 
directly from the AO 
Arena) 

 

 Lunch: Packed lunch & drinks required for lunch & tea in disposable packaging and no fizzy drinks 
please. 

 Please update any changes to medical or contact details with the school office. 
 

We are all really looking forward to this event and hope you will support this by allowing your child to take 
part in this amazing concert.  Please return the slip below by Friday 18th November indicating whether your 
child will be attending or not. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

The year 6 team 
 

 
I do/do not* wish my child to attend the Young Voices concert on Wednesday 1st February 2022. 
 
Name: _____________________________    Class: ______________________ 
 
Signed: ____________________________ 
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